There is much work to be done to save physicians from these looming cuts in the Medicare physician payment system.  Thankfully, Reps. Ami Bera, MD (D-CA) and Larry Bucshon, MD (R-IN) are stepping up!  They recently circulated a “Dear Colleague” letter  highlighting the financial uncertainty within the Medicare payment system and the dangers facing the physician community if Congress fails to enact legislation to address these problems.  They’re asking their colleagues in the House of Representatives to add their names to this letter and you can ask your representative to sign-on NOW! 

A strong collection of bipartisan cosigners will help demonstrate to House and Senate leadership that this confluence of payment cuts needs to be addressed via legislation before the end of 2021. Please contact your Representative today and urge them to show their support by signing on to Reps. Bera and Bucshon’s “Dear Colleague” letter.  

